
Example of Turnpike Road Charges in the19th century

MLFHS, Oldham & District Branch

A question was asked at a recent monthly Branch meeting about the cost of tolls on the 
Turnpikes. No-one had a ready answer but Mike Smith (Moorside & District Historical 
Society) kindly offered to send some information he had stored in his own archives. 

The first one is on the Todmorden Turnpike at Steanor Bottom Bar and the second one is 
from 1839  at the Platt Lane Toll Gate in Saddleworth.

STEANOR BOTTOM BAR, TODMORDEN TURNPIKE ROAD



PLATT  LANE TOLL GATE CHARGES, 1839

Part of the Platt Lane Toll Gate is preserved in Saddleworth Museum Archives.
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